
RLA	Meeting	Minutes	5/15/2021	
	
In	attendance:	David,	Doug,	Chuck,	Mike,	Chris,	Marty,	Marc,	Jeff	
	
Annual	General	Meeting:		
	
The	RLA	held	its	annual	meeting	at	Crescent	Beach	on	May	15th.	The	
discussion	included:	
Permits:	A	staff	shortage	at	DEEP	is	contributing	to	our	treatment	
company	being	unable	to	secure	permits	for	lake	treatments.	Hopefully	
the	hold	up	will	be	short	lived.	
Dam:	We	are	also	waiting	for	DEEP	to	review	our	engineer’s	report	on	
the	condition	of	the	dam.	The	inspection	was	done	last	year	and	is	
required	every	seven	years.	
Dredging:	Attempts	to	reuse	the	existing	bag	are	still	in	the	works.	
Dredging	at	Crescent	Beach	is	on	schedule	for	this	fall.	
Wataba	Fest:	The	Festival	is	not	an	RLA	event	though	the	RLA	is	a	
vendor	and	thus	able	to	raise	money	at	the	event.	
Dues:	While	dues	were	raised	modestly	this	year	for	the	first	time	in	
several	years,	the	increase	did	not	take	place	until	after	April	1st.	
Membership:	Perhaps	due	to	the	delayed	increase	membership	was	up	
in	the	early	spring.	Marc	reports	128	members	thus	far.	
Budget:	Mike	presented	a	proposed	budget	of	$31,945	for	2021,	a	slight	
increase	over	2020.	The	budget	was	approved	by	unanimous	vote	of	
those	present.	
Elections:	Three	candidates	had	announced	their	intentions	to	run	for	
one	of	three	open	board	positions,	making	the	election	moot.	Jeff	and	
Chris	will	remain	on	the	board	and	will	be	joined	by	newcomer	Alan	
Hanley.	Welcome	Alan!	
Also,	a	shout	out	of	thanks	to	retiring	board	member	Dan	Barlow,	for	all	
his	work	on	the	board	the	last	6	years.		
	
Next:	June	2021	
	
	
	
	


